From: Ed Lomax

Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 11:11 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: Council meeting June 8

I would like to express my concern regarding a motion to be made at the subject meeting.

A decision was made in October last year which required councilor Pirelli to reimburse the town for expenses related to an enviro event.

The motion to be made on June 8 is to rescind that decision.

Please be advised that I, as a citizen of Richmond Hill, do not approve of this motion and that I believe it should be defeated.

I have informed the ward 5 councilor of my views.

Thank you
Ed Lomax
351 Church Street South
Richmond Hill I4c8g3